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TOWN OF BROWNFIELD 

 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

December 7, 2021  

 
Selectmen in Attendance: William Flynn, Ricky Emery, Richard Norcross  

 

Attendees: Deb Merrill, Dana Forcier, Dickie Perreault, Vincent Carbone  

 

5:30pm the meeting was called to order by Chair, William Flynn.  

 

Public Works and Transfer Station Inspections – The Board discussed the inspections and their 

findings.  

 

Debris Management Site – Dickie has a disaster plan in place already; the debris management 

plan would be in conjunction with the disaster plan.  

 

Cemeteries – Bill discussed the state laws on cemetery maintenance and the need for the Town to 

comply.  

 

Tire Coupon Expiration Date – The Board discussed the expiration date on the tire coupons 

given with a registration; no change was made.  

 

Student Payment – Betty from the Town of Denmark would like to discuss student payment for a 

family that’s property is in both Denmark and Brownfield; she will be added to an upcoming 

agenda.  

 

Pruning Shrubs – Wanda stated that her husband would prune the shrubs/trees around the Town 

Office; the Board gave their blessing.  

 

ATV Trails – Dick motioned to close the portion of the ATV trail on Shepherds River Road; 

seconded by Bill. Vote 3-0-0.  Dick will contact the ATV club to inform them of the board’s 

decision.  

 

6:30pm Bill motioned to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Ricky. Vote 3-0-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Megan Witt  


